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RE: Thank You for Presenting 

 

We were thrilled to be able to have you with us. Thank you for your ministry during your 
time with us at Hope Baptist Church. We will be praying for your work as you go forward 
for God and in your endeavor to raise necessary funding for your mission work. 

In addition, we wanted to indicate to you our intentions concerning financial support. It is 
possible that you could hear back from us very soon. But please don’t be surprised if it 
takes longer. Typically our Missionary Support Team will evaluate our Faith Promise Giving 
with the potential missionaries who presented their ministries about once every six 
months. At such time, if we select to take your ministry on for financial support, we will 
notify you immediately. 

If you desire to remain in further communication, you can contact the director of our 
Missionary Support Team, Jerry Williams. Email would be his preferred method for 
communication at ev4jw2@gmail.com. But if necessary, you can also reach him on his cell 
phone at (970) 685-9085. 

During the meantime, would you please add katie@hopebaptistcolorado.org to your 
newsletter email list? She handles all of our missionary correspondence. 

Joyfully serving Christ together with you, 

The Missionary Support Team 
Hope Baptist Church 
Loveland, Colorado 

 


